
​ CLIC Fisheries Dinner! 
 

On September 11, 2025 at the Lakeside Restaurant in Houlton, Me, CLIC will announce its 
exciting partnership with the St. Croix International Waterway Commission and the Maine 
Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife in a multi-year, cold-water fish “Tag and Track 
Project.” 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Join your lakeside neighbours and friends for a beautifully prepared dinner at the Lakeside 
Restaurant located at the Houlton Golf Club where the details of CLIC’s involvement in this 
far-reaching project will be revealed. 
 

Guest Speakers:  ​  
Neal Berry, Executive Director, St. Croix International Waterway Commission 

Kevin Dunham and Josh Koester from the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and 
Wildlife 

 
When:​ ​ Thursday, September 11, 2025 

​ ​ ​ ​ Dinner at 5:30 Me (6:30 NB) 
 

Where:  ​ The Lakeside Restaurant, Houlton Golf Club 
​ ​ ​ 6 Country Club Dr E, New Limerick, ME 04761-6201  
 

Menu:​ ​ 3 Appetizers 
​ ​ ​ ​ Choice of Pork Carving Station, Chicken or Fish 
​ ​ ​ ​ Potatoes and Vegetables 
​ ​ ​ ​ Dessert Bar 
 

Cost:​ ​ $40 US/person, plus Tax and Gratuity 
 

RSVP:​​ Kathy Conley, President, CLIC 
​ ​ ​ ​ CLICBoard@gmail.com 
 
 
Celebrate a fabulous 2025 Summer Season with a relaxed evening of fellowship. Tables will 
seat 8, so round up your friends and Kathy will reserve you a spot!!  

mailto:CLICBoard@gmail.com

